
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
Dear Parents,         22nd May 2018 

 

A number of children have been recently observed running/scooting through the middle of the staff car park.  I 

must ask that, when entering the school grounds, please stay on the designated pathways. Children and adults 

must not “cut through” the carparks at the front of the school.  This is dangerous!  Vehicles are constantly 

coming in and out of school at various time of the day.  Please stay on the paths. 

 

Can I also remind you that, if your child rides a scooter or bike to school, they cannot ride them on the 

playgrounds. Thank you for supporting the school with these issues.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher  
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